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ALTERNATIVES SURVEY 

 



 

Keep an eye on your mailbox! 

Soon you'll receive a survey about groundwater rates. Your input will be valuable! 

 

 

 

 

 

More information to come will be posted on 

 https://www.maderacountywater.com/alternatives/ 

 



 

2024 VERIFICATION PROJECT UPDATE 

 

 

Madera County GSA is happy to announce that the 2024 Verification Project 

began this August 2024 and will continue until the end of the 2024 year. So far, the 

project is off to a great start. There is new participation and some that are 

participating for the 2nd and 3rd year. The Water Resources Specialists are 

coordinating with participating growers to do on-site field work, conducting the 

verification data collection. 

 

 

CHOWCHILLA SUBBASIN AUGUST 2024 
REVISED GSP 

 





 

 

 

View PDF Flyer 

August 2024 Revised GSP 

 

  

 

 

INFORMATIONAL RESOURCES 

 

 

Harvest Season Increases Equipment and Vehicles on Rural 
Roads      

Throughout the Central Valley, farms are humming with activity as many of our 

350+ crops are harvested this time of year. August and September are typically 

considered peak season, though there’s always something in season locally. 

 

Harvest brings along with it increased traffic to rural roads during all hours of the 

day and night, including harvesters, tractors, trucks and vehicles. Many times, 

these pieces of equipment are moving much slower than the posted maximum 

speed, thus caution and patience needs to be exercised by fellow drivers. The 

public is urged to slow down, pass only when lawful and safe, and recognize 

visibility can be difficult during certain periods of the day and night. 

  

 

 

GRANT OPPORTUNITIES 

 

California Department of Food and Agriculture (CDFA) 
Grant Programs for Farmers 



 

 

CDFA offers grants for farmers and ranchers throughout California.   

View CDFA available grants  

 

One of the grants available is the State Water Efficiency and Enhancement 

Program (SWEEP). It provides financial assistance in the form of grants to 

implement irrigation systems that reduce greenhouse gases and save water on 

California agriculture. 

 

Watch this Youtube video provided by CDFA and learn how SWEEP has had a 

positive effect on Seth Rossow's family owned farm, Rossow Farms which is 

located in Merced, San Joaquin County.  

 

 

CONTACT US 

 

 

 

For questions, please contact your Water Resources Specialist directly,  

call us at (559) 662-8015, email ETmeasurement@maderacounty.com, visit 

our website, or schedule an appointment. 

 

  

 



 

 

Madera County Water & Natural Resources, 200 West 4th Street, Suite 3100, Madera, CA 93637 

Phone: 559-662-8015. 
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